
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. 4 OF 2024 

AMENDING CHAPTER 124 OF THE CODE OF THE TOWN OF MOREAU  
RELATING TO HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION WITHIN SUBDIVISIONS 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Moreau Town Board will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, June 11, 2022, beginning at 7:01 p.m. at Moreau Town Hall, 351 

Reynolds road, Moreau, New York 12828, concerning proposed Local Law No. 4 of 

2024.  The proposed Local Law would amend portions of Chapter 124 of the Town 

Code, entitled “Subdivision of Land,” as they relate to standards for highway 

construction within subdivisions.  Copies of the proposed Local Law are on file in the 

Town Clerk’s Office and also on the Town of Moreau website at 

www.townofmoreau.org. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that all interested parties will be given an 

opportunity to be heard. 

Dated: May 31, 2024 
Erin Trombley 
Moreau Town Clerk 
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